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January 3, 2023 
 
The Town of Oregon is entering into contract negotiations with Pellitteri Waste 
Systems for curbside weekly collection of residential garbage and every other week 
collection of recycling.  The contract will cover all Town of Oregon residences 
beginning July 1, 2023, regardless of current method you use for garbage and recycling 
disposal.  The collection service will cost under $14.00 a month per residence and will 
be billed annually as a special charge on the property tax bill.  You will not have to 
make monthly payments.  
 
The Town of Oregon Recycling Center (TORC) will continue to provide garbage and 
recycling services through June 30, 2023.  The TORC hours will change to Saturdays 
7:30am – 1:00pm starting December 24, 2022.  Please check the town website 
https://town.oregon.wi.us/  for current pricing and open hours as google searches may 
have inaccurate information.  
 
With garbage and recycling collection service under $14.00 per month, every 
household in our community will have cost-effective, reliable waste disposal and 
recycling services. In addition, the TORC will not close completely. Starting July 1, 2023, 
the TORC will continue to be open for brush disposal and other services not covered by 
curbside garbage and recycling collection. 
 
You will be provided with updates as we proceed to curbside services.  Information will 
also be posted on the Town of Oregon’s website https://town.oregon.wi.us/.  If you 
currently have curbside pickup of garbage and recycling, please review your service 
agreement and payment schedule to ensure services will not overlap.  Detailed 
information will be provided in spring.   
 
If you have any immediate questions, please feel free to reach out.  
 
Town of Oregon     Pellitteri 
608-835-3200      608-257-4285 
email https://town.oregon.wi.us/contact-us/            email info@pellitteri.com 

 
    


